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November 2018  
 Business Meeting  

The meeting was held on the 14th at Macedonia Church.  There were only 33 members in 

attendance.  Carl Horn presided over the meeting.  

• The Pledge of Allegiance was rendered. 

• 50/50 drawing was held and Vinest Matte won a Cadence Fishing Rod and Reel Combo.     

• Carl reminded everyone that the attendance points are limited to ten.  If you have 

attended ten meetings this year, you will not get points for November and December. 

• The initial count in the November draw was 9 anglers and 11 co-anglers.  Kevin asked for 

a vote on fishing on Thursday or Friday.  It was decided to fish on Friday due to the 

weather forecasted for Thursday.  No other days were considered so the turnout was the 

worst I have seen in 19 years. 

• Jim Edwards thanked everyone for the support for the Toys for Tots at his home. 

• Carl again asked for support in getting door prizes for the January Banquet. 

• The Banquet will be on January 12th and the doors will open at 5:00 p.m. 

• The proposed changes to our By-Laws were voted on.  Neither one passed. 

• Remember Richard Garrick’s family, David Larrabee, Wayne Fulmer, Jock Prestigiacomo, 

Roger Isaac, Paul Shockey, and Earl Greenaway. 

• Don Sky asked to make a proposal to pay one-half the field up to 20 boats and ten places 

for 20 or over boats.  A vote was taken in accordance with our By-Laws on whether or not 

to discuss this proposal.  It was decided to discuss after lunch. 

• Al Odom asked our blessing and lunch was served. 

•  Don’s proposal was discussed and a vote will be taken during the December meeting. 

• The draw for the November tournament was accomplished.  There will only be nine boats 

in the tournament fishing 8:00 to 3:00.  Sam Drake and Clint DeBrand were left out as 

there were more co-anglers than anglers.       

• Meeting was adjourned.   

 

Next meeting is on December 12th @ Macedonia Church. 
Menu will be one of the four meals.  Cost is $10.   
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Tournament Results  
Our November Tournament was held on the 15th out of Billy Dreher State Park and only 18 

members participated.  Nine boats departed at 8:00 on a on a very chilly morning with weigh-in 

scheduled for 3:00.  The results were only marginal.  Only 21 fish were caught at an approximate 

weight of 44 pounds.  There was one limit caught and there was one team without fish.  There was 

zero dead fish. 

 

 

November Champions 
Skip Parker and Eddie Sloop 

14.15 Pounds 
                   

 

November Big Fish 

Tim Whitman 

4.50 Pounds 

  

  Congratulations!!!  
(Pictures not available as I was not able to fish on Friday) 

 

Tournament Director News 
 

Kevin Ormerod is the Tournament Director.  If you have any questions about tournaments, 

give Kevin a call. 

 

The next Seniors Tournament is on  

December 13th.  Time will be announced. 
  

The December One-on-One will be held on the 6th   
                                                           Time will be announced. 
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Lake Murray Seniors Bass Club 

www.lakemurrayseniorsbassclub.com  

Jim Cushman  

803-360-4350 

424 Charles Kneece Road 

Leesville, SC   29070 

 


